

October 10, 2007

Dear Member of the Legislature and Friends:

This letter is to ask for your help for the many constituents in our country who are being affected unjustly by electronic weapons torture and covert harassment groups. Serious privacy rights violations and physical injuries have been caused by the activities of these groups and their use of so-called non-lethal weapons on men, women, and even children.

I am asking you to play a role in helping these victims and also stopping the massive movement

in the use of Veri-chip and RFID technologies in tracking Americans.

Long before Veri-chip was known we were testing these devices on Americans, many without their knowledge or consent.

With the new revelations of the cancer risk besides the privacy and human rights problems with the use of Veri-chip and RF signals,

I am asking for your help in stopping these abuses and aiding those already affected.

Sincerely,

Rep. Jim Guest

District Office: 660-535-6664 Capitol Office: 573-751-0246